Hello,

The Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in Olympia, Washington would like to share information about our Master of Environmental Studies (MES) degree with your students.
Because of your institution’s or department’s focus on environmental issues, it is likely many of your students would be interested in our MES degree, therefore we sent out materials in September to a mailing address associated with your program.  These materials included a brochure describing the MES degree, contact information, and a poster for you to share with interested students.  You can also browse our website: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/.  We hope to send these materials out occasionally to maintain contact with environmentally-focused programs.

If you do NOT wish to receive an informational packet in the mail, or if it should be mailed to someone else in your program, please respond to this email. 

Thank you,

